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I object to this planning application as Storrington high street is already known for being a highly polluted area
due to traffic volumes. Extra lorries coming through the small roads in the village daily will only add to this
problem, plus noise and dirt. They are not suitable for the lanes and will create a danger to pedestrians and
property on sharp bends - as shown in previous accident reports from some years ago when Biffa used the route

to site.

Yours Faithfully

Sent from my iPhone





